Sample outreach email for MVCDs to send to HOAs
Dear xx,
I’m writing in hopes that we can work together to solve a community-wide problem: the spread of mosquito-transmitted diseases. Not only are mosquito bites itchy and painful, but mosquitoes transmit deadly and debilitating diseases such as West Nile virus each year. Also, invasive Aedes mosquitoes are spreading throughout our state, and they can transmit viruses that can  Zika, dengue, chikungunya, and yellow fever.
Mosquitoes can develop in and around people’s homes, so it’s important to educate your residents about ways to reduce mosquito populations and how they can protect themselves from mosquito bites. This will help improve their quality of life and make it safer for everyone in your community. 
Attached are some sample graphics for you to use on your social media platforms and below is sample newsletter content. You can also re-share our content at [insert MVCD social media links]. We appreciate your partnership in helping to keep our community safe. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or if you’d like additional materials.
Sincerely, 
XX
